
From: Clopper, Cynthia
To: Vankeerbergen, Bernadette
Cc: McGory, Julia
Subject: Re: Sanskrit 5903
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2015 8:54:37 AM

Dear Bernadette,

Our appeal to have the variable credit change for Sanskrit 5903 take place in Spring 2016 is below.

Thank you!
Cynthia

Dear Jay,

Sanskrit 5903 has been approved for a course change in that it is now variable credit rather than 3 credits. I am
 requesting that this change be effective for Spring 2016, as the course is being offered next semester. Unfortunately
 we were unaware until recently that many graduate students who would like to take this course have been unable to
 because (1) they do not have the time needed to complete a 3 credit course and/or (2) they are already taking 1 or
 more credits and are prohibited from taking more than 3 total credits. When we realized that this was a problem in
 August - at the start of this academic year - we quickly submitted a course change request in August. Should this
 change to variable credit not be made effective for this upcoming semester, our enrollments in the course will surely
 suffer.

Thank you,
Cynthia Clopper

-------------------------------------------------------
Cynthia G. Clopper
Associate Professor
Department of Linguistics
Ohio State University
(614) 292 8235
clopper.1@osu.edu
-------------------------------------------------------

mailto:/O=OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=CLOPPER.1 CYNTHIA
mailto:vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
mailto:mcgory.1@osu.edu

